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Changes to Parksville Council Meetings 
 
On March 12, the City announced that Council meetings are no longer open to attendance by the 
public. Due to the evolving COVID-19 pandemic situation and the need to physical distance, our Council 
meetings will no longer be held in the Forum, Parksville Civic and Technology Centre. Due to the 
technical challenges caused by this change, webstreaming and video archiving of meetings may not be 
available as usual. Please know we are taking every effort to make these options available as soon as 
possible and at the first opportunity. In the meantime, thank you for your patience while we work 
through these new meeting logistics.   
 
Meetings of Council will be held as follows: 
 April 6, 6 pm  Council meeting 
 April 8, 6 pm  Council budget meeting  
 April 20, 6 pm  Council meeting 
 
Highlights of Council meetings are available the day after meetings, posted to the homepage of the 
City’s website.  
 

### 
 
For more information: 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications dtardiff@parksville.ca  250 954-3073 
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